Professor P J Berry
Directorate of. Pathology
St Michael’s Hospital
Southwell Street
BRISTOL

BS2 8EG
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- Ypur Ref :- PIB/EW

30 April 1996

Dear Professor Berry

RE: ADAM STRAIN, DECEASED

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 17th April.

Many thanks for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY o
HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST
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